Proul:a(i Joan M

From: Proulx, Joan M

Sent: Monday, September 09, 2013 4:39 PM

To: 'mike.longworth@state.co.us'

Cc: Clark, Chris G; Padilla, Daniel

Subject: Oxy Operator 66751 Inspection Doc #663900223
Mike:

For inspection document #663900223 there is a Facilities violation for the 697-18-64B well, APl 05-045-15251.

This well was included in a letter from Bob Koehler at the COGCC asking that it be returned to production, MIT’d or
P&A’'d. We are working with Bob and have provided him with a plan to complete the work by Nov. 2013.

Oxy is therefore requesting that this item be marked as “completed” in your records as it will be handled by Bob
Koehler.

If you should have any questions or require additional information, please contact me.
Regards,

Joan Proulx

Regulatory Analyst

OXY USA WTP LP and OXY USA Inc.
QOccidental Oif and Gas Corporation
760 Horizon Drive, Suite 101

Grand Junction, CO 81506
joan_proulx@oxy.com

Office 870.263.3641

Fax 870.263.3694



